
The Indiana State Department of Health has 
partnered with Purdue University Extension and 
the Indiana State Department of Agriculture to 
provide growers with free farm reviews.  
Produce-safety experts will walk through your 
operation, step-by-step, and recommend 
inexpensive ways to meet new FSMA Produce 
Safety Rule requirements. 
All reviews are confidential; no paperwork or 
photos leave the farm.

To schedule your free review,
please contact 317-476-0056 
or email ProduceSafety@isdh.in.gov. 
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If you have any questions, please 
contact Amanda Deering with  
Purdue Extension at 
765-586-7544 or 
adeering@purdue.edu.
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